
 
May 23, 2019 

Police have located man reported missing 

A 43-year-old man who was reported missing yesterday by the University of 

Missouri Police Department has been located.  

Jeffery Bloomquist had left a van that was preparing to transport him from an MU 

Health Care facility to a nursing home in Moberly.  

MUPD would like to thank the public for its assistance in locating Bloomquist. 
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